
 
 

 

YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER – Spring 1  
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We hope you all had a good break and wish you all the best for the year ahead. This term our 

history topic is the Tudors, the children will be learning about Tudor homes and dress and 

comparing it to different periods in history. We will be studying poetry and a Shakespeare 

play. In Science the children will be looking at materials and their properties. In Art we will be 

using materials to design and make clothing from different periods in history.  

Please do listen to your child read daily – this really will help them in all areas of their work at 

school and help get them ready for Year 6 and beyond.  Spellings will continue to be on 

Fridays.  

This term PE will be on Thursday with Moving Matters – please come to school in PE kit and 

bring uniform to get changed into.  

Friday is swimming at Brixton Rec. Children must have goggles and a swimming hat in order 

to participate in the lesson.  

We will be visiting Hampton Court Palace on the 24th of January, more details to follow very 

soon.  

Best Wishes  

The Year 5 Team 

 


